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Dave Barthelmy

From: Tony <excaliburmail@centurylink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2013 11:09 AM
To: tony@excaliburmineral.com
Subject: New Excalibur Mineral List
Attachments: 21306.pdf

Greetings Everyone, 
  
As the holiday season approaches, we offer our final list for 2013 in the attached PDF document. There are several new 
species, many old classics, a few oddities and our usual assortment of interesting specimens. All are offered on a first-
come, first-served basis, F.O.B. our warehouse.  
  
We continue to set up our new showroom and warehouse facility here in Charlottesville, VIrginia, so if you are in passing 
through the area, plan to visit. The shop is located on busy Route 29 (North) at Woodbrook Drive, and we are typically 
open Monday-Friday, 9:00AM to 4:30 PM. 
  
We will be closed December 21 through January 2, so order early to avoid the annual holiday mail crush that rapidly 
approaches! 
  
Happy Holidays 
  
Tony Nikischer 
Excalibur Mineral Corporation 
1885 Seminole Trail - Ste 202 
Charlottesville, VA 22901-1160 
Tel: 434-964-0875 
Fax:434-964-1549 
  
Celebrating our 40th Year! 
  


